
York Rite
Greetings from the Eureka York Rite Bodies,

Fellow Companions, I would like to remind all Companions of
our upcoming
meeting  dates  and  times  as  we  will  begin  having  Officer
elections soon. The next
meetings are as follows:
Eureka Commandery #35 – September 10 th , 2025 @7pm
Humboldt Chapter #52 – October 8 th , 2025 @7pm
Pacific Council #37 – November 12 th , 2025 @7pm
Eureka Commandery #35 – December 10 th , 2025 @7pm
I would especially like to remind all Companions that we will
be holding officer
elections  and  that  we  will  be  discussing  our  Christmas
observance.

Sincerely,
Jason Akana, Illustrious Master, Pacific Council #37

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/york-rite/

